

Dear Kokua,

I would like to express our gratitude for all of the hard work put forth by the Kokua staff. Transitioning to electronic medical records has been a daunting task, which I am certain would not have been achievable without your endless support. Each and every Kokua staff member we have worked with has gone above and beyond to fulfill our IT needs, and for that we are truly grateful. Coming from a system that had zero backup and IT support, I am confident that we have made the best choice in Kokua as our IT superheroes. You have successfully embodied the helpful spirit suggested in your name and we look forward to a long relationship with your company.

Thanks for everything!

Surganne Farrell 3

Suzanne Farrell Office Manager